Radcliffe-on-Trent Parish Council

The Grange, Vicarage Lane, Radcliffe-on-Trent, Nottingham NG12 2FB
Tel: 0115 933 5808     Email : clerk@rotpc.com


Radcliffe on Trent Parish Council

CIVIC  AWARDS

At the Annual Parish Meeting, the Parish Council presents Civic Award certificates to residents who have made an outstanding contribution to the village. 

Nominations are now being sought and should be sent to the Clerk of the Council at The Grange, Vicarage Lane by Friday March 21st 2014. 

Nomination forms are available from the Council Office at the Grange between 9.00 a.m. and 1.00 p.m. each weekday morning, they can be downloaded from the council website or they can be emailed to you.

The Annual Parish meeting will be on Wednesday 16 April 2014 in Grange Hall.

Jacki Grice
Clerk to the Council
Civic Award notice
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